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CHRISTOPHER M. CARR 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

July 11, 2018 

Marie Hartwell Evitt 
Assistant Attorney General 

GEORGL.<\. DEPARTMENT OF LAW 
40 Capitol Square SW 

Atlanta, Georgia 30334-1300 

North Carolina Department of Justice 
PO Box629 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

www.law.ga.gov 

(404) 656-3300 

Writer's Direct Dial: 
404-656-07 49 

Fax 404-463-8864 
Email: 

rdobras@law.ga.gov 

Re: Concealed Weapons License Reciprocity with the State of North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Evitt, 

I am in receipt of your letter concerning weapons permit reciprocity between Georgia and North 
Carolina. I want to confirm that Georgia does still recognize North Carolina's carry licenses. 

Georgia will recognize the weapons carry licenses, both resident and non-resident, from any 
other state provided that that state likewise recognizes a Georgia license. See O.C.G.A. § 
16-11-126 (e). We do not, however, offer non-resident licenses. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions. 

Assistant Attorney General 

RD 
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